
Congratulations 
Dr. Syrulwa Somah

Syrulwa Somah, an associate professor of environmental health and 
occupational safety and health/graduate studies coordinator, has been awarded a 

Fulbright Scholarship to lecture and conduct research abroad, July 1-Jan. 1, 2011.

Please Join Us To 
Celebrate and Honor Dr. Somah 
For His Tremendous Accomplishments and for 

Being  Awarded a  Fulbright Scholarship!

Tuesday, May 4, 2010
Smith Hall, Room 2014

2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Dr. Somah will teach courses on environmental health, occupational safety and 
health, occupational toxicology, environmental assessment, diseases re-emerging, 
and public health at Shree Sardar Patel University in India.
 
Sponsored by the U.S. Department of State, Bureau of Educational and Cultural 
Affairs, the Fulbright program was established in 1946 to build mutual under-
standing between the people of the United States and other countries. Recipients 
are selected on the basis of academic or professional achievement and because 
they have demonstrated extraordinary leadership potential in their fields.

Refreshments will be served!


